CITY OF LATIMER

PO BOX 744

LATIMER, IOWA 50452

Telephone: (641)579-6452
Email Address:  latimercityhall@gmail.com
Mayor:  Mark Johansen
City Clerk:  Melissa Simmons

The Latimer City Council met with Thomas Craighton of the Franklin County Emergency Management Commission on Tuesday, March 13, 2018 at the Latimer Fire Department Meeting Room at 6:30 pm.  Council members present were Catherine Crooks, Randy DeBour, Eric Bruns, Shaun Koenen and Landon Plagge.  Also, in attendance were Mayor Mark Johansen, Fire Chief Brian Folkerts, CAL Principal Steve Lane, City employees Wayne Pralle and Melissa Simmons, and Community Member Sara Pralle-Keehn.

Updating the Jurisdiction Hazard Mitigation Plan for the City of Latimer as well as Franklin County was the topic of discussion.  Thomas will get the updates to the City Council and School Board once completed to be approved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mark Johansen, Mayor



Melissa Simmons, City Clerk
